Community Focus Group

Sign up to be a critical piece of the Community Health
Improvement Plan

As part of the Community Health Improvement Plan (CHIP) efforts led by Pueblo
Department of Public Health and Environment, St. Mary- Corwin Hospital, and Parkview
Health System, the Colorado Health Institute is convening a group of community
members to help identify ways to keep Pueblo’s children and families healthy.

You have valuable insight to share on this issue! We hope you will consider joining a
virtual focus group to share your perspective.

During this conversation you will have an opportunity to provide feedback on various
strategies and approaches to ensure that kids in the Pueblo community can thrive.
Wednesday, June 1, 2022 E] E]
4:00 - 5:00 pm R
Virtual meeting on Zoom (link will be emailed)
Each attendee will receive a $25 gift card

For more information or to RSVP
Scan the QR code and complete sign-up form

D Pueblo Department of
E] S Public Health & Envitonment




